## REGULAR MONTHLY MEETING

The regular monthly meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Thursday, November 9, 1989 at 7:00 p.m. with supervisors Joseph Shinsky, Andrew Piccuta and Ronald Golba present.

The meeting was opened with a salute to the flag.

The minutes were read and approved from the October 12, 1989 meeting.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Ronald Golba to pay general fund bills.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Ronald Golba to pay sewer funds bills.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Ronald Golba to grant requests for per capita tax and wage tax refunds.

Police Chief Anthony DeCarbo gave the police report.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Ronald Golba to appoint Albert Dimuccio to the Zoning Hearing Board. Mr. Dimuccio was appointed to replace Bill Westlake, the length of this term of office will run through December 1989.

Supervisors announced that they will advertise for the sale of the 1970 Mack Dump Truck, to be sold to the highest bidder.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Ronald Golba to adjourn.

Teresa K. Sibeto

Secretary/Treasurer